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Council Bill 20-0569 
 

 
I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 19-0424, introduced by Council Members 
Sneed, Bullock, Dorsey, Henry, Burnett, Cohen, and Clarke. 

The purpose of this bill is to establish the Street Harassment Advisory Commission; 
providing for the Commission’s composition, terms of office, officers, meetings, quorum, 
and rules of procedure; establishing the general purposes and specific duties of the Street 
Harassment Advisory Commission; defining certain terms; requiring certain City agencies 
to adopt model policies and training materials developed by the Street Harassment 
Advisory Commission; and generally relating to the Street Harassment Advisory 
Commission. 

The Parking Authority of Baltimore City supports the passage of City Council Bill 20-
0569. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Peter Little, Executive Director 

 


